
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

On behalf of the faculty members and the staff of FBIC, we would like to 

welcome back all the students from the half term break. 

We hope that you and your family enjoyed a fantastic holiday and the 

children are ready for an exciting half term! 

We are pleased to announce that: 

• Ms. Yasmine Youssef is the newly appointed Head of the English 

Department. 

• The CB notes and the worksheets will be uploaded regularly to our 

website alongside. 

We also have a plethora of things planned before the Spring 

break including: 

• Twin Day                                   (Thursday 5th March) 

• Health Week                             (Sunday 8th March) 

• FBIC Family Festival 

• Field Trips and visits 

Therefore, it promises to be a busy and enjoyable half term!  

The wonderful FBIC staff and I feel privileged to be a part of this school 

family. We thank you for your support and look forward to a very 

productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their 

highest potential. 

 

Sincerely, 

FBIC Administration 

 


